
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: March 18, 2025 

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER:  2024 Chevrolet Silverado, Todd Adair, SJCRoad Superintendent 

RECOMMENDATION: Approval 

 

SUMMARY 

San Juan County Road Department would like to purchase a 2024 Chevrolet Silverado, for the North 

Patch Crew. We will be replacing the current patch truck, which will be moved to the weed dept.  

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

N/A 

FISCAL IMPACT 

$49,370.00 in this year’s budget 


